
 

 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The WHPS Weekly 
                                  Friday 22nd July 2022 

 

 

SCHOOL’S OUT FOR SUMMER! 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It brings us great pleasure to wish you a happy holidays at the end of such a successful year! 

Our last week has been a challenging one with the recent heatwave taking its toll. After much 

discussion and risk assessing, we decided to stay open. I would like to thank the PSA for    

providing us with cool relief in the form of ice lollies 

This week, Year 6 had to battle the heat and get ready for their big show and leavers assembly. 

The show was absolutely hilarious and enjoyed by all of the parents. I would like to thank Miss 

Bones and her Year 6 team for  such a great end of year event. I would also like to thank the 

PSA for funding the graduation t-shirts. 

This year we say goodbye to some amazing members of staff. Sadly, Mr Huseyin, Miss Harris, 

Miss Housley, Miss Gafa and Miss Hardcastle are all departing for all sorts of different adven-

tures. We wish them all the best in  the future. 

After two years of disruption, we have finally been able to settle down, get back to business 

and focus on moving the school forwards. This year we have had a very successful OFSTED and 

we have followed it up with results that we are very proud of. All of our Key Stage 2 results are 

up from 2019 and also above National. All of our KS1 and EYFS  are also above 2019. I would 

like to thank all of the staff for their hard work and commitment to the children. 

Have a wonderful summer! 

Sam Drake, Hadteacher 

    West Hampstead 2022 West Hampstead  2019 National 2022 

KS2 Reading 82% 75% 74% 

Writing 85% 73% 69% 

Maths 87% 84% 71% 

RWM Combined 73% 67% 59% 
KS1 Reading 72% 71% Not available 

yet 
 

Writing 70% 64% 

Maths 74% 73% 
Phonics End of Year 1 Phonics 

Screening 
81% 80% 

EYFS Good Level of Develop-
ment (GLD) 

70% 62% 



 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parliament Hill Lido 

We had fun at the Parliament Hill Lido because we       

enjoyed spending it with the people we like the most. It 

was a hot day when we arrived and we were very         

excited. We had a good time swimming in Lido’s big 

pool.  

After that we had a lovely picnic and played Rounders 

with the whole of year 6. We  finished the picnic by 

getting an ice cream of our choice.  

It was the best day of Year 6! 

Aisha and Nasra  



 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 End of Year Projects 

Year 6 have been working incredibly hard 

for the last month on their own project 

about something they are interested in. 

The finished exhibition is amazing and 

shows off lots of the skills they have 

learned in their time at WHPS.  



 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Year 6 Show  

& 

Leavers Assembly 

Yesterday, Year 6 performed their end of year show and 

what a show it was. Star Warts was filled with fabulous 

singing, great dance moves and top-notch comedy. The 

acting and performance was out of this world. Well done 

to the Y6 children and the Y6 team! 



 

  
  

 

  
  

  
  

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today we said goodbye to our lovely Y6s. They have truly been a       

pleasure to work with. We are so proud of each and every one of them. 

We can’t wait to see what the future holds for you.  

Here they are in their lovely leaving T-shirts bought by the PSA. Thank 

you to the PSA for giving the children something they can treasure.  



 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tyne Class, having fun at their end of 

year party,  learning some useful 

dance moves from Miss Wells! 

Severn Class enjoying Ice lollies 

bought by the PSA to help children 

and adults in the school through the 

hottest day on record 

Thank you West Hampstead PSA!  



 

    

 

    



 

    

Stampstastic offer - Never lose a jumper 
again! 
Stamptastic offer easy-to-use personalised name 
label stamps. The PSA have arranged a special   
offer for all West Hampstead parents and carers.  

If you add a ‘School Name Label Deluxe Bundle’ to 
your Stamptastic basket, you will receive a FREE 
white fabric pen (worth £4.99). But even if you don’t 
add the pen, the PSA will earn 15% commission on 
your basket amount. 

Use the link below or the discount code NW6 1QL (School Postcode) to the discount field at 
checkout and the discount will automatically be applied. 

> Buy name stamps 

 

    

http://bit.ly/STAMPNW61QL

